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Dear Family, 

We are excited to know that your son/daughter has decided to participate on a study abroad program offered by Texas 

A&M International University (TAMIU). The study abroad program will offer the student the opportunity of enriching 

themselves academically and exploring and understanding other cultures. Your support has encouraged your 

son/daughter to make this dream a reality.  

The Office of Student Affairs offers the necessary services to guide and assist the student throughout the entire process. 

All students participating on a study abroad program are required to attend pre-departure orientation. This orientation 

will help them prepare and organize themselves for their program. You are more than welcome to attend the session. 

Throughout the entire program our office will be available not only to the student but also to you. In case of any 

questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us at 956.326.2282. 

TAMIU hopes that this experience will enrich the student academically, personally and professionally. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Office of Student Affairs 

 


